
 

 

Blessed Sacrament  
Catholic Church & School 

May 12, 2024 | Seventh Sunday of Easter  

Mൺඒ 11-12, 2024, Tඁൾ Cඁൺඋංඍඒ ๟ Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌ ංඁඉ Aඉඉൾൺඅ gives us the 
opportunity to act together as a diocesan family & support programs & services 
no single individual or parish can offer. Every gift, regardless of the size, is vital 
to the success of the Charity & Stewardship Appeal. Our goal this year is to have 
100% participation. In order to achieve this, each of you is asked to give in 
accordance with your means. There will be volunteers outside of Masses this 
weekend to help you with getting your card signed and dropped off. Please stop 
by the table. Thanks and God Bless 
 

Mൺඒ 15, 2024, Fංඇൺඅ CCD Sൾඌඌංඈඇ - 2023-24 Term at 6:30 p.m.  
 

Mൺඒ 16, 2024 – 8ඍඁ Gඋൺൽൾ Sർඁඈඈඅ Gඋൺൽඎൺඍංඈඇ – Mass is at 7 p.m. 
 

Mൺඒ 17, 2024, Rඈඌൺඋඒ – The Rosary will be offered at 2:50 p.m. in the 
church & any parishioners are welcome to join in with the school children.  
 

Mൺඒ 23, 2024 – Lൺඌඍ Dൺඒ ඈൿ Sർඁඈඈඅ – Summer starts after 3:15 p.m. 
 

Mൺඒ 31 – Jඎඇൾ 1, 2024, Sൺඏൾ ඍඁൾ ൽൺඍൾ - Nං඀ඁඍ ඈൿ Rൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ ൿඈඋ 
Mൾඇ – Friday, May 31st-Saturday, June 1st. A night of reparation for all 
men of the Parish with Fr. Froeschl to prepare for the Feast of Corpus 
Christi in the church. More details to come.   

 

Jඎඇൾ 3-7, 2024,  Oඉൾඇ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ ൿඈඋ Cඈඋ Jൾඌඎ Rൾඑ - Lංൿൾ ඈൿ 
Cඁඋංඌඍ: Tඁൾ 10 Cඈආආൺඇൽආൾඇඍඌ – with the Christ the King Sisters –  
ඐൾ are offering a week-long catechetical program this summer. During 
this week, there will be Mass each day, exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament, benediction, rosary, opportunities for confession, along with skits and 
classes focusing life in Christ, and living the Ten Commandments. Cor Jesu Rex is 
open to children who have finished grades 1st-8th and will go from 9 a.m.-2 p.m. 
Please have children dress appropriately. Students will need to bring a sack lunch 
each day. There will be registration forms in the back of church, attached to the 
online bulletin, and on the website. Start registering your children for the summer 
program. The cost is $20 per child, or $50 for 3 children or more. Each Family 
that registers, we ask to please bring 1 dozen prepackaged fruit, vegetable, or 
cookies to share with the group on the first day. We also are in need of 4 
volunteers to bring lunch for the CK Sisters Mon.-Fri. If you have questions  
reach out to Cindy Uhing at the parish office at 402-474-4249 or cindyuhing@ 
bsc.church.  

 

Tඈඋඇൺൽඈ Rൾർඈඏൾඋඒ Hൾඅඉ – If you would like to donate monetarily to 
families that need help in Elkhorn, NE., please go to https://www.stpatse 
lkhorn.org and click on the button Donate to Human Needs Community 
Relief Fund under Tornado Recovery (Credit Card or Debit Card). If 

you would like to donate by checks please mail to: St. Patrick Church, 20500 W. 
Maple Rd., Elkhorn, NE 68022 (put Tornado Relief in memo line of check)  

Pastor: Rev. Michael J. Morin 
Cell #: 402-937-5785 
Email: fr.mike-morin@bsc.church 
 

Assistant Pastor: Rev. Robert Froeschl 
Church #: 402-765-8258 
Email: fr.robert-froeschl@cdolinc.net  
 

Church Mailing Address:  
1720 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 68502 
  

Hours: 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Church Rectory Phone #: 402-474-4249 
Church Fax Phone #: 402-474-4258 
Church Website:  
https://blessedsacramentlincoln.org  
  

Bookkeeper: Jennifer Tinsley 
jennifer@bsc.church  
 

Parish Secretary: Cindy Uhing 
cindyuhing@bsc.church 
 

Bulletin Submissions are due by 12:00 p.m.  
on Wednesdays to Cindy Uhing 
  

School Principal: Jennifer Tran 
Email: jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net 
  

School Secretary: Melissa Tvrdy 
melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net  
  

School Address:  
1725 Lake Street 
Lincoln, NE 6850 
  

School Phone #: 402-476-6202 
School Website: https://blessed-sacrament-school.com 
 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
Mon.-Fri.: 6:30 a.m., 8:15 a.m.  
Sat.: 8:15 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sun.: 8:30 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 
Holy Days of Obligation: As Scheduled in the Bulletin 
  

Reconciliation Schedule 
15 minutes before a.m. Masses Mon. - Sat. 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m., 6:30-7p.m. 
  

Baptisms: Baptism Instruction Class are held the 1st 
Sunday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the school meeting 
room. Call the rectory to register for the class. 

Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Rൾඏංඏൺඅ  -  
 Eඑඉඈඌංඍංඈඇ ൿඋඈආ 12:30-5:00 ඉ.ආ.  

“Here on earth, it is impossible to perform a 
more meritorious act than visiting Jesus often in 
the Holy Eucharist.” - Saint Teresa of Avila 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ ൿඈඋ ඒඈඎඋ Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංਐ 
Sunday Collections  (May 5, 2024)  

 Envelopes                             $9,360.00 
  Plate                                          502.04
 Online Giving                         8,457.00 
Total                                     $5,650.00 



  

 

DATES & EVENTS: 
 

Andy Barry at andre.r.barry@gmail.com and include Bona-venture 
in the subject line of your email. 
 
Jඎඅඒ 14, 2024, Cൺඍൾർඁൾඌංඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Gඈඈൽ Sඁൾඉඁൾඋൽ - The Good 
Shepherd is calling you by name. Do you have a desire to expand your 
wonder, awe & enjoyment of Scripture & the Liturgy? The Good 
Shepherd may be calling you to fall more deeply in love with God 
through Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (CGS). Adults in our 
community are invited to a faith formation course using the method of 
CGS taking place at St. Peter’s beginning July 14th. "Unless you turn & 
become like children, you will not enter the kingdom of 
heaven." (Matthew 18:3) Participants who enroll in this course will 
learn how to be a co-listener to God with young children & receive 
some of the richest truths of our faith in a manner that is worthy for 'the 
greatest in the kingdom of heaven'. (Matthew 18:4) For details, 
questions & to enroll, contact St. Peter CGS catechist Sarah Novak 
sarah-novak@cdolinc.net. 
  
Vඈඅඎඇඍൾൾඋඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ - Cൺඍൾർඁൾඌංඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Gඈඈൽ Sඁൾඉඁൾඋൽ ൺඍ 
Bඅൾඌඌൾൽ Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ - Did you know we have a Catechesis of the 
Good Shepherd Program at Blessed Sacrament that serves our Pre-K & 
Kindergarten students? We currently have two catechists that volunteer 
on Wed. during the school year, from 8:15-10:20 a.m. & we would love 
to have 2-3 more volunteers! If the above training caught your eye & 
you are interested in hearing more about getting involved or 
volunteering in this Montessori based catechesis program, please reach 
out to Stef Rash at stefanierash@gmail.com or 402-440-4199. No 
experience is necessary to volunteer, although we would highly 
recommend the above training to get the full experience of the 
principles & presentations offered in CGS! 

 
Sർඋංඉ / RൺංඌൾRං඀ඁඍ - Not sure what to get that hard-to-buy-
for graduate? Check out the hundreds of options on Raise 
Right.com. Submit your special orders to jenniekorth@ 
gmail.com by this Sunday (5/12) to be included in next 

week's SCRIP order. Gift cards will arrive at the Rectory by May 16th. 
Scrip is always available at the rectory and on select Sundays between 
mass (watch the school or church Facebook pages for dates).  
 
Bඅൾඌඌൾൽ Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ Pඋൺඒൾඋ Lංඇൾ - Call Lynn at 402-477-6252 or 
email our new prayer line email to let us know if you have someone 
you want to have intercessory prayers offered up for at Prayerline 
@bsc.church.  
 
Tඁൾ Tඋൺඏൾඅංඇ඀ Mൺൽඈඇඇൺ: The Legion of Mary is pleased to make 
available to you a Fatima Statue, which you can have in your home for a 
week or two. We know that devotion to Mary will bring us closer to her 
Son. If you or family members are ill or you have problems of any kind, 
or have no problems at all but have a desire to grow closer to Jesus 
through Mary who is better to turn to than the Mother of Jesus? Please 
call Roni at 402-475-5540 or Kathy at 402-840-7732 to make 
arrangements to have the Fatima statue in your home. There is NO FEE. 
 
Tඁൾ Lංඏංඇ඀ Rඈඌൺඋඒ: Padre Pio, the stigmatic priest said, “The 
rosary is the weapon.” Let’s use this weapon to convert those that 
never have had faith and to bring back those that have abandoned 
Him through the simple practice of the Living Rosary, only one 
decade daily in your own home. No Meetings, No Dues. Call Jan at 
402-438-2506 today. 
 

Pංඎඌ X Sඎආආൾඋ Cൺආඉඌ Oඉൾඇ - The summer camps offered by Pius X 
are now open for registration! Learn more & sign up at www.Pius 
X.net/camps. Camps include math, performing arts and various athletics 
options for a variety of ages. 
  
2024 Cൺආඉ Kൺඍൾඋං Sඎආආൾඋ Cൺආඉඌ – Registration is open for the 
different summer camps at Camp Kateri in McCool Junction, NE are 
open to register. The different camps are Sky Camp, Family Camp, 
Tekakwitha Games, and Catholic Adventure Camp. Please go to 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Nൾඐඌ 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ 
Saturday - May 11th 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. Nicole Mabok 
Sunday - May 12th 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. † Muriel L. Beardslee  
10:00 ൺ.ආ. Demma Family 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Monday - May 13th 

6:30 ൺ.ආ. Special Intention, TR 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Nancy Kopischke  
Tuesday - May 14th 
6:30 ൺ.ආ.  † Linda Drennan 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † John Raphy Bistis 
Wednesday - May 15th 
6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Mike McConnell 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Deceased of the Cunningham & Leininger Families 
Thursday- May 16th    
6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Poor Souls in Purgatory 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. Marlys Parish  
Friday - May 17th       
6:30 ൺ.ආ. † Sandy Payne 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Mary Prybil 
Saturday - May 18th 
8:15 ൺ.ආ. † Karen Hardesty 
5:30  ඉ.ආ. †Arlene Sedlak 
Sunday - May 19th 
8:30 ൺ.ආ. † Melody Heitz  
10:00 ൺ.ආ. † Leonard & Mildred Bindner 
11:30 ൺ.ආ. People of the Parish                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Mൺඒ 30, 2024, 90ඍඁ Bංඋඍඁൽൺඒ Cൺඋൽ Sඁඈඐൾඋ – 
Veronica Tharnish is celebrating her 90th birthday 
on May 30th this year with an open house hosted by 
her children at a later date. If you would like, you 
can mail a birthday card to her at 6104 Windhaven 
Dr., Lincoln, NE 68512.  

 

Nൾඐ! Mඈආ’ඌ Pඋൺඒ ๟ Pඅൺඒ Gඋඈඎඉ - Moms & kids of school age 
& younger are welcome to the new Blessed Sacrament Mom’s 
group. An opportunity to get to know, support, & build community 
with other Catholic moms from our parish who are in the midst of 
raising kids. Meet at Stransky Park (17th & Harrison Ave) on Fridays 
at 10 a.m., weather permitting. Moms will start with a prayer for our 
families then visit while our kids play. No commitment or need to 
RSVP, come when you can! Gathering may change once the school 
year is over, so stay tuned. Questions or suggestions contact Maggie: 
402-443-7343. 
 

Bඈඇൺඏൾඇඍඎඋൾ Cඅඎൻ - Bonaventure is a new club for middle 
school boys (grades 6 through 8) that will meet after school in 
Blessed Sacrament School beginning this fall. The goal of 
Bonaventure is to help boys develop strength of character, 
academic excellence, leadership, and service. The club will meet 
twice a month, on Tuesday afternoons after school, for three hours. 
(The current plan is 3:30 to 6:30 every other Tuesday.) Activities 
will typically include a snack, discussion of a particular virtue, 
study and mentoring, prayer, sports or a game, and dinner. 
Participation is open to all middle school boys of the parish, 
regardless of where they are enrolled in school. Participants will be 
asked to pay $75 to help offset the cost of food, but no one will be 
turned away for financial reasons. If you are interested, please email 



 

 

Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

"The Sun of Our Lives is the Eucharist." - Bl. Luigi Guanella 
 

Adorers are needed for these open hours: Sun.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m.., 3 
a.m., 4 a.m., 9 a.m., 12 Mid.; Mon.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 3 a.m., 4 a.m.., 7 
a.m., 1 p.m.(2 times a month); Tues.: 2 a.m.., 3 a.m. (three x a month); 
Wed.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m.., 11 p.m.; Thurs.: 2 a.m., 2 p.m.; Fri.: 1 a.m., 2 
a.m., 3 a.m. (4th week of the month); Sat.: 1 a.m., 2 a.m., 4 a.m., 6 
p.m., 8 p.m. (twice a month), 11 p.m., 12 Mid; 
 

If interested in becoming an adorer or a sub, or for more info, con-
tact one of the coordinators listed below: Lois Korinek-402-423-
1949 - Katie Kudron - 402-314-2222 - Kathy Wells - 402-840-7732. 

  
Oඎඋ Lൺൽඒ ඈൿ Gඈඈൽ Cඈඎඇඌൾඅ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Hඈඎඌൾ - Look-
ing for a retreat to go on over the summer? Our Lady of 
Good Counsel Retreat House in Waverly has plenty of re-
treats for you: 4-Day, 5-Day or 8-Day Ignatian Directed 

Retreat with Fr. Coulter, Matt Simmons or Sarina Stokes May 4th-8th, 
May 3rd-8th, or May 3rd-10th, "Let's Talk Roses" Retreat for Women 
with Janette Howe on May 10th-11th, & Women's Spiritual Exercises 
with Traditional Latin Mass (June7th-9th) & Men's (June 14th-16th). 
Read more & register at www.goodcounselretreat.org, email office 
@olgcretreat.org or call 402-786-2705. 

 
Sංඌඍൾඋඌ Vඈർൺඍංඈඇ Pඋൺඒൾඋ Cൺඅൾඇൽൺඋ ൿඈඋ 2024 - 
Each Religious Sister & Postulant is given a specific 
week during which we are encouraged as a parish to pray 
for that specific religious woman preparing for a religious 

order. The following is a list of the religious women to pray for dur-
ing the month of May: 
  

May 12th-18th: Sr. Maria Theresa Vi Nguyen (Sisters of Mary, 
Queen of Mercy)  
May 19th-25th: Sr. Maria Joseph hang Bui (Sisters of Mary, Queen 
of Mercy)  
May 26th-June 1st: Sr. Norma Marie {Holy Spirit Adoration 
(Pink) Sisters}  
                                                
Jඎඇൾ 1-6, 2024, Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඇൾ Sංඌඍൾඋඌ ඈൿ Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
Mඈඇൺඌඍංർ Eඑඉൾඋංൾඇർൾ - “Come, let us Adore.” As we celebrate our 
150th Jubilee, the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration invite 
single women, ages 18 - 40 who are considering religious life, to visit 
for a weeklong Monastic Experience June 1st-6th, at our monastery in 
Clyde, Missouri. It’s a chance to experience the daily rhythm of our 
life where you can join us in singing the divine office, attend daily 
Mass, spend time in personal prayer & open your heart to God's call 

Sඉංඋංඍඎൺඅ Eඇඋංർඁආൾඇඍ 

Aൽൽංඍංඈඇൺඅ Nൾඐඌ 

Mൺඒ 14, 2024, Mൺඋංൺඇ Mൺඇඍඅൾ Sංඅൾඇඍ Sඍඋൾඇ඀ඍ  ඁPඋൺඒൾඋ Gඋඈඎඉ 
- All are welcome to join us in prayer for the return of our prodigal 
children to the Faith. We will meet at 4:00 PM on May 14th at 
Cathedral of the Risen Christ; 35th and Sheridan Blvd. We meet in 
Rectors Hall in the lower level of the Cathedral. The Divine Mercy 
Chaplet & a Rosary will be said as well as petition prayers for our 
prodigals & members. Mass is at 5:00 p.m. for those who wish to 
attend. Contact kneugeba@gmail.com for more info. 
 
Sൺඅඍ Dඈ඀ඌ Fൺංඍ  ඁ๟ Fൺආංඅඒ Nං඀ඁඍඌ - Join us for Faith & Family 
Night at Haymarket Park! We have a variety of entertainment 
beginning 2 hours prior to games including, In-Stadium Chapel with 
the Players, Catch in the Outfield, Player Autographs, and Live 
Church Band on the Concourse. Bake Sales & Merchandise Booths 
on the Concourse will remain until the end of the game. Sun., May 
19th @ 1:05 p.m., Sun., June 23rd @ 1:05 p.m., Sun., July 14th @ 
1:05 p.m., Wed., August 28th @ 7:05 p.m. 
 
Mൺඒ 21, 2024, Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Dൺඎ඀ඁඍൾඋඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Aආൾඋංർൺඌ, Court St. 
Charles #472 – we will meet at the Knights of Columbus Hall, 6044 
South St. at 6:30 p.m. This is an Important meeting! Tom Venzor of 
NE Catholic Conference will speak on the Abortion Initiative set for 
the November ballot. And the Protect Women and Children Initiative 
to keep our state abortion limited. Please bring your family voters—
husbands & family members to hear this important info. 
 
Jඎඇൾ 10 – Jඎඅඒ 31, 2024, GED Tඎඍඈඋංඇ඀ -Villa Marie School is 
offering GED tutoring 2 days a week from June 10th – July 31st, from 
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. Days & hours are flexible. Please contact Sr. 
Jeanette at sr.jeanette-rerucha@cdolinc.net for more info. 
 
Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 2-4, 2024, Mංൽඐൾඌඍ Fൺආංඅඒ Cඈඇൿൾඋൾඇർൾ - Join Fr. Mitch 
Pacwa, Deacon Harold Burke-Sivers, Jimmy Akin, Kendra Tierney 
and Annie Muller while they talk about our beautiful catholic faith and 
making disciples! Register online at https://www.catholicfamilycon 
ference.org or call 316-618-9787. Email questions to  MWCatholicFa 
milyConference@gmail.com.  
 
Sൾඉඍൾආൻൾඋ 14-24, 2024, Pංඅ඀උංආൺ඀ൾ ඍඈ Iඍൺඅඒ - Join Fr. Danek and 
many others Sept. 14th-24th, on a pilgrimage to Rome, Orvieto, Assisi, 
Lanciano, Loreto, San Giovanni Rotondo, Pietrelcina (home of 
PADRE PIO!), & Monte Cassino. This is a great opportunity to visit 
many holy sites that have produced many Saints in our Church. It is 
also a good opportunity to educate ourselves further in our faith & 
grow deeper in our relationship with our Lord.   

by learning about discernment & prayer. There is no cost to attend, & 
more details can be found at www.benedictinesisters.org. To register, 
contact Sr. Maria Victoria at (660) 944-2221 ex. 127 or e-mail vocati 
on@benedictinesisters.org. 

www.campkateri.org to find more info and to register. Scholarships 
are available! Volunteer Camp Counselors are needed, teens from 9th -
12th grades are eligible to be counselors. If interested in volunteering, 
go to the Camp Kateri website, and fill out an application.  



  

 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Mൺඋ඄ൾඍංඇ඀ ඈඋ 
Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ - Oඎඋ Lൺൽඒ ඈൿ Gඈඈൽ 
Cඈඎඇඌൾඅ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Hඈඎඌൾ - Do you know someone 
interested in serving the Church, passionate about Retreat 
ministry, & drawing more souls to encounter Jesus Christ? We are hiring for a full-time 
Marketing and Ministry Coordinator (or 2 part time positions: Marketing or Ministry 
Coordinator) Send all resumes and inquiries to director@olgcretreat.org. 
 
Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Bൾඒඈඇൽ ඍඁൾ Bൾඅඅ Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ - Sඍ. Jඈඌൾඉ  ඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ in 
Lincoln is seeking a qualified and energetic director for their after-school enrichment program, 
Beyond the Bell, for the 2024-2025 school year. Responsibilities include daily supervision, 
planning, and implementation of enrichment activities for students from 3:00-5:30 p.m.; 
hiring, supervision, & professional development of staff; & compliance with all HHS 
regulations. The director must be at least 19 years of age, of good moral character, & must 
meet one of the following requirements: associate or bachelor’s degree in either early 
childhood education, education or child/youth development or equivalent experience, & 
certification within these areas. Qualities needed include love for & experience with 
supervision of children, strong organizational & communication skills, & a commitment to 
further the mission of St. Joseph School. Start date August 2024. To apply, please send resume 
& references to kevin-naumann@cdolinc.net.  
 
Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍඒ - Aඌඌංඌඍൺඇඍ Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ, 2024-2025 Sർඁඈඈඅ Yൾൺඋ - 
Cൺඍඁൾൽඋൺඅ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Rංඌൾඇ Cඁඋංඌඍ - is seeking an Assistant Principal. Duties include 
developing a mentoring program, overseeing special education & 504s, evaluation of 
teaching staff, & collaboration with the leadership team. Candidates must have a NE 
Administrative certificate or be eligible for a provisional certificate. All interested candidates 
should send a resume, cover letter, & references to Angela-Miller@cdolinc.net.   

Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ ඍඁൾ Bඎඅඅൾඍංඇ ඐ/Aൽඌ - Call the rectory for  more info. at 402-474-4249 or cindyuhing@bsc.church 

Eආඉඅඈඒආൾඇඍ Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍංൾඌ 



Each month we will spotlight one of the many ways Blessed Sacrament is growing, serving, giving. 

Charity & Stewardship Appeal May 2024 

Main Work 

Blessed Sacrament began conducting 

its annual Charity & Stewardship 

Appeal campaign last weekend with 

follow up the weekend of May 11-12. 

The theme for this year is “For Such a 

Time as This” (Esther 4:14). 

The Charity & Stewardship Appeal is 

the annual appeal of the Diocese of 

Lincoln which supports numerous 

apostolates such as Catholic Social 

Services, Newman Center, Villa 

Marie and Our Lady of Good Counsel 

Retreat House. It also supports 

diocesan offices such as the Office of 

Family Life & Discipleship and the 

Office of Hispanic Ministry. 

Did You Know? 

In 2023, 32% of Diocesan pledges 

were used to support the Diocese’s 

offices and various programs. 68% of 

the 2023 pledges were returned to the 

participating parishes. This year’s 

goal for Blessed Sacrament is to raise 

$59,800 of which $11,960 will support 

the diocesan projects. Any amount 

given to the Charity & Stewardship 

Appeal above the $11,960 goal will 

remain at Blessed Sacrament.  

“A wonderful result of the CSA is that 

it has a parish kickback. Not only 

does it help the diocese overall, but 

also our Blessed Sacrament parish!” 

says Matt Sestak who is directing the 

campaign this year. “Because of this, 

we have had so many parishioners not 

only maintain their donations but 

increase their commitment as well!!” 

How can you be involved? 

While all parishioners are asked to be 

involved by prayerfully considering 

their financial contributions, the time 

commitment needed to assist with the 

Charity & Stewardship Appeal is 

ideal for anyone looking to get more 

involved within the parish. “We spend 

about 15-20 minutes before and after 

each mass the first two weekends in 

May,” says Matt. 

Impact in our 

Parish and 

Community 

"Helping with the 

Charity and 

Stewardship 

Appeal gives a 

sense of 

community as you 

are helping with 

the donations that 

contribute greatly 

to the various 

ministries within 

the Diocese,” 

shared Matt. 

“Since starting to 

help this 

committee in May 

of 2023, I have 

contributed more than just attending 

mass. It has allowed me to be more 

involved within the church 

community by simply giving a few 

hours in the springtime.” 

“One of my favorite things about 

working on this committee is seeing 

all the parishioners from the different 

mass times throughout the weekend! 

It gives a real sense of community and 

camaraderie...Being a catholic school 

teacher, I get to see all my students 

and their families! This is an 

opportunity that I would not normally 

get.” 



 





 



MONASTIC
EXPERIENCE

INFO: CONTACT SISTER MARIA VICTORIA, VOCATION DIRECTOR
(660) 944-2221 EXT. 127 | VOCATION@BENEDICTINESISTERS.ORG

 

OR VISIT BENEDICTINESISTERS.ORG THEN CLICK VOCATIONS - WALK WITH US

Come, let us Adore.

JUNE 1 -6 ,  2024
In-person, for single women, ages 18-40



Join us for a free, family-friendly concert series featuring
local bands and food trucks

Music in theMusic in the  
WellBeing GardenWellBeing Garden

May 8th: The Lightning Bugs
June 12th: The Melody Wranglers

July 10th: The String Beans
August 14th: The Bottle Tops

September 11th: The Usual Suspects

2202 S. 11th St. Lincoln, NE 68502

2nd Wednesday of the month @6:30pm
May-September



 



BASH
Back to School 

Join us for a free, family-friendly event to learn about
healthy resources available for children in our community-

including back to school physicals!

JULY 10 @ 6:30PM

Performance by The String Beans 

2202 S. 11th St. 
Lincoln, NE 68502

Food by: the Marshall Dogs Hot Dog Cart &
Kona Ice



 



 



witness
the lives

of the 
saints

i ta lyi ta ly
Fr. Caleb Hile invites you
on a pilgrimage to
the shrines and saints of

August 30 - September 10, 2024



Reservations and Payment: Tekton Ministries requires a deposit of $300.00 per person at 
the time of booking. This deposit forms a part of your final payment which is due 90 days 
prior to departure. Reservations made within 89 days of departure must be accompanied 
by payment in full. Payments made by credit card will incur a convenience fee. Any reser-
vations received within 45 days of departure will incur a late booking fee of $100.00 per 
person. Late payments may be subject to a late fee and/or possible removal from the 
pilgrimage. This pilgrimage is based upon a minimum of 21 total pilgrims. Surcharges may 
be assessed for a smaller group size.

Cancellations: All cancellations must be in writing. The following per person cancella- 
tion charges will apply in addition to any airline penalties and charges incurred by our 
suppliers: If canceled 91 days or more prior to departure, a $150.00 administrative fee 
will be charged. If canceled 90 - 46 days prior to departure, $300.00 will be charged. If 
canceled 45 - 15 days prior to departure, $1000.00 will be charged. No refunds will be 
made within 14 days of departure. In addition, once the airline tickets have been issued, 
100% of the airfare is non-refundable unless you have been advised otherwise at the time 
of your booking.

Travel Documents: A passport which is valid for 6 months past the date of your return 
flight home is required of all U. S. citizens. However, U.S. citizens do not require visas 
for Italy. If you are not a U.S. citizen, please call to find out if you need a visa. Tekton 
Ministries is not responsible for individual visas or passports.

Hotels: Accommodations are based on double occupancy rooms with private facilities. 
A limited number of single rooms are available at the supplement quoted and should be 
requested at the time of booking.

Air Transportation: Air travel is in economy class on Delta Airlines/Air France. Fares 
are based upon levels in effect at the time of printing and fares and flight schedules are 
subject to change without notice. Note that any ticketing changes or cancellations made 
within 120 days of your departure date will incur airline penalties.

Baggage: Each passenger is allowed one checked bag and one carry-on. Tekton Minis-
tries is not responsible for lost, damaged or stolen baggage.

Travel Insurance: We strongly recommend that you purchase comprehensive travel 
insurance for your trip. Registration information will be provided upon receipt of your 
deposit.

Not Included in base price: Airline taxes/fuel surcharges (currently $656.00 per person, 
but subject to change until the time of ticketing), gratuities to guide, driver, and hotel 
staff, passport/visa fees, personal travel insurance, laundry, beverages and items not on 
the regular menu of included meals, excess baggage charges, optional sightseeing and 
expenses of a personal nature.

Refunds: Subject to the foregoing Cancellation Terms, upon cancellation of travel re-
lated services, all sums paid to Tekton Ministries/George’s International Tours for such 
services will be promptly returned to the passenger, provided the passenger has not 
caused such cancellation and is not in violation of any of the terms and conditions 
previously, clearly and conspicuously disclosed and agreed to by the passenger. This 
refund provision does not apply where Tekton Ministries/George’s International Tours 
has remitted the payment to another registered seller of travel or a carrier and they de-
fault in providing the agreed-upon transportation or service without providing a refund. 

In such a situation, Tekton Ministries/George’s International Tours agrees to provide 
passenger with a written statement accompanied by a copy of the bank records estab-
lishing the disbursement of the payment, and if disbursed to a seller of travel, proof of 
their current registration.

Trust Account Disclosure: California law requires certain sellers of travel to have a trust 
account or bond. George’s International Tours has such a trust account.

Travel Consumer Restitution Corporation (“TCRC”): George’s International Tours is 
a participant in the Travel Consumer Restitution Corporation (“TCRC”). You, the pas-
senger, may request reimbursement from TCRC if George’s International Tours was 
registered and participating in the TCRC at the time of sale and the passenger is located 
in California at the time of payment. Please be advised that passengers purchasing from 
outside of California are not covered by the TCRC. Eligible passengers may file a claim 
with TCRC if the passenger is owed a refund of more than $50 for transportation or 
travel services which George’s International Tours failed to forward to a proper provider 
or if such money was not refunded to you when required. The maximum amount, which 
may be paid by the TCRC to any one passenger is the total amount paid on behalf of the 
passenger to George’s International Tours, not to exceed $15,000. A claim must be sub-
mitted to the TCRC within six months after the scheduled completion date of the travel. 
A claim must include sufficient information and documentation to prove your claim and 
a $35 processing fee. You must agree to waive your right to other civil remedies against 
a registered participating Seller of Travel for matters arising out of a sale for which you 
file a claim with the TCRC, if you were located in California at the time of the sale. You 
may request a claim form by writing to: Travel Consumer Restitution Corporation, P.O. 
Box 6001, Larkspur, CA 94977-6001; or by faxing a request to 415-927-7698.

Responsibility Clause: Tekton Ministries, George’s International Tours and/or their co-
operating selling agents and/or their suppliers of services offer these tours for sale 
only on the express understanding that they themselves do not perform or in any way 
assume liability for the performance of the individual components, transfers, hotels, 
flights, car, motorcoaches, etc. of these tours and act only to combine these com-
ponents into a single unit of sale for the convenience of the general public, and are 
not responsible therefore, either directly or indirectly, for any loss, accident, or injury 
which may result from any act, omission, negligence in or responsible for performing 
or providing these component services. The transportation companies concerned take 
no responsibility for any act, omission, or event during the time the passengers are 
not aboard their conveyances. The passenger contract issued by the transportation 
company shall constitute the sole contract between the transportation company and 
the passenger. Additional expenses incurred as a result of delay, change of schedules, 
illness, weather, strikes, hostilities, quarantine, government requisition of hotel space 
or any other reasons beyond the control of the tour operator or travel agent shall be 
borne by the passenger. Tour operator reserves the right to substitute hotels of similar 
category if necessary and to alter itineraries. Your deposit certifies that you agree with 
the above terms and conditions.

tektonministries.org
(317) 574-4191
pilgrimage@tektonministries.org

9924 Cedar Ridge Dr. 

REGISTER ONLINE AT 
TektonMinistries.org

base rate includes:

Rates do not include: lunches, drinks with meals

•	 Daily Mass at holy sites

•	 Roundtrip economy class airfare from Kansas City on Delta Airlines/Air 
France

•	 10 nights’ accommodation, including taxes and service charges

•	 Porterage of one piece of luggage at airports and hotels

•	 Knowledgeable, friendly, Catholic/Christian guides; whisper 
headsets; deluxe motor coach transportation to holy sites; all 
entrance fees listed on itinerary

•	 Farewell dinner on day 11

•	 Breakfast and dinner per itinerary (excluding drinks)

italy pilgrimage details
	

•	 For a single room: add $1,289
•	 Land-only option: $3.645 (no flights included)

Final Payment Due 

options:

May 2024

Double occupancy with base airfare
price per person

$4,425.00
$656.00

$160.00

estimated total cost $5,241.00

  (estimated/pre-collected with final invoice)

  (subject to change until final ticketing)

Gratuities to guide, driver, hotel/restaurant staff

Current airline taxes/fuel surcharges



 



Join the Diocese of Lincoln in a 

Eucharistic Pilgrimage
to Mexico City

Pilgrimage 1: October 3 - 8, 2024
Pilgrimage 2 : October 24 - 29, 2024

Pilgrimage 3: February 1-6, 2025
Cost REDUCED to $1775!

               (Note: Price subject to change as flights are confirmed)
To register, scan QR code or go to
https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/07-dio-2024-25-lincoln-diocesan-
pilgrimage-to-mexico-city 



 



 




